NIWA

Taihoro Nukurangi

29 August 2011

Mr Terry Dunleavy

Secretary

The New Zealand Climate Science Coalition
14A Bayview Road

Hauraki

Auckland 0622

Dear Mr Dunleavy,

[ acknowledge receipt of your letter of 5 August 2011.

[ have read your letter carefully and I am sure you appreciate that the issues you raise are
already the subject of the judicial review proceedings initiated on behalf of your
organisation.

While these matters are live issues before the Court it would not be appropriate to address
the allegations and claims in your letter.

Yours sincerely,

CR Mace

Chairman

WWW.Nniwa.co.nz
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